
The Engadine West P&C is excited to announce that we have purchased the FlexiSchools  online 

ordering  and  payment  system for our P&C run Canteen and Uniform Shop.  

Flexischools lets parents use online ordering to order lunches from the school canteen or to order 

uniform items from the Uniform Shop. In the near future, we will also be using Flexischools for  

ticket sales to any P&C organised event such as Trivia Nights or Movie Nights.  

You may have already received a brochure in your child’s bag or some information via the Canteen 

Facebook page.  

It is very simple to register and easy to use. It means that you no longer need to have cash to order 

your child’s lunch from the school canteen. (Please note that children can still order their lunch at 

the canteen window in the mornings using cash. This is just an added service. ) Go to 

www.flexischools.com.au to register. You can link your account to your credit card, Paypal or use 

Direct Debit to top up your account.   

Online uniform shop orders need to be placed before 5pm Tuesdays for delivery to your child’s class 

on Wednesdays. 

All profits from the P&C Canteen, Uniform Shop, Care Centre and Fundraising events go directly to 

school programs that benefit our children.  

 

http://www.flexischools.com.au/

